
 

 

To: Water Service (Blue Valve) Customer   May 31, 2016 

Please be advised that the San Benito County Water District will be performing maintenance on the San 

Felipe Distribution Subsystem 1 during the following dates:  

 Monday, June 6, 2016 through Thursday, June 10, 2016  

There will be no water service available during this time. It is advised that you close all open connections 

to the blue valve during such time. 

Please keep these dates in mind when scheduling any upcoming planting or watering needs. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Water Office at (831) 637-8218 ext. 118, or refer to our 

website – www.sbcwd.com, “Blue Valve Water Users Important Notices”, for updates to your water 

service during this period. 

Thanking you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

SAN BENITO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 

 

http://www.sbcwd.com/

